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The Big Miss
An educator, top-ranked college ball player and Green Beret who served
in Vietnam, Earl Woods reveals the instruction and training secrets
that went into raising a child who might be the greatest golfer ever.
His teaching method starts with the simplest swings: Putting, chipping
and pitching, and doesn't introduce the full swing until the basics
have been mastered. The book includes dozens of games and competitions
to make golf fun and interesting, teaches mental toughness and
emphasizes skills, posture, balance, set-up and grip. There are also
some subtler points for parents to consider: when and how to introduce
golf (or any sport) to their child; how to lay the groundwork for open
communication; and how to cultivate the right attitude toward
competition. Through an intelligent mix of instruction, humor and
common sense, Training a Tiger helps parents everywhere lead their
kids to love the game, and to play it with confidence, patience,
proficiency and passion.

The Soul of Tiger Woods
The #1 New York Times bestseller that has all America talking: as
seen/heard on Morning Joe, CBS This Morning, The Bill Simmons Podcast,
Rich Roll, and more. Shortlisted for the Financial Times/McKinsey
Business Book of the Year Award “The most important business—and
parenting—book of the year.” —Forbes “Urgent and important. . . an
essential read for bosses, parents, coaches, and anyone who cares
about improving performance.” —Daniel H. Pink “So much crucial and
revelatory information about performance, success, and education.”
—Susan Cain, bestselling author of Quiet “As David Epstein shows us,
cultivating range prepares us for the wickedly unanticipated… a wellsupported and smoothly written case on behalf of breadth and late
starts.” —Wall Street Journal Plenty of experts argue that anyone who
wants to develop a skill, play an instrument, or lead their field
should start early, focus intensely, and rack up as many hours of
deliberate practice as possible. If you dabble or delay, you’ll never
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catch up to the people who got a head start. But a closer look at
research on the world’s top performers, from professional athletes to
Nobel laureates, shows that early specialization is the exception, not
the rule. David Epstein examined the world’s most successful athletes,
artists, musicians, inventors, forecasters and scientists. He
discovered that in most fields—especially those that are complex and
unpredictable—generalists, not specialists, are primed to excel.
Generalists often find their path late, and they juggle many interests
rather than focusing on one. They’re also more creative, more agile,
and able to make connections their more specialized peers can’t see.
Provocative, rigorous, and engrossing, Range makes a compelling case
for actively cultivating inefficiency. Failing a test is the best way
to learn. Frequent quitters end up with the most fulfilling careers.
The most impactful inventors cross domains rather than deepening their
knowledge in a single area. As experts silo themselves further while
computers master more of the skills once reserved for highly focused
humans, people who think broadly and embrace diverse experiences and
perspectives will increasingly thrive.

Tiger Woods Fan Guide
Unprecedented
Focuses on the career of the young man whose mental, emotional, and
physical talents enabled him to surpass his own expectations and
become a golf superstar.

Are You Kidding Me?
A National Book Award finalist by Newbery Medalist Kate DiCamillo.
Walking through the misty Florida woods one morning, twelve-year-old
Rob Horton is stunned to encounter a tiger—a real-life, very large
tiger—pacing back and forth in a cage. What’s more, on the same
extraordinary day, he meets Sistine Bailey, a girl who shows her
feelings as readily as Rob hides his. As they learn to trust each
other, and ultimately, to be friends, Rob and Sistine prove that some
things—like memories, and heartache, and tigers—can’t be locked up
forever. Featuring a new cover illustration by Stephen Walton and an
excerpt of Kate DiCamillo's newest novel, Raymie Nightingale.

The 1997 Masters
More and more parents are taking their children out onto the golf
course, yet few of them are effective teachers or coaches. With this
book, Tiger Woods' childhood golf instructor, Rudy Duran, instructs
parents on how to nurture confidence and enthusiasm in young players.
Golf can be a frustrating and complex game, and beginners, especially
children and young adults, can easily become disheartened and
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overwhelmed. Children are naturally optimistic, which makes them
terrific learners. Duran discusses how parents can preserve and foster
their child's positive outlook, and keep out the negative qualities
that end up plaguing so many golfers. Duran cultivates players'
enthusiasm by making lessons fun, and basic. With anecdotes and stepby-step techniques, he offers a formula for parents who are struggling
to find the balance between encouraging and instructing their children
in the world of golf.

Tiger Woods
A biography of Tiger Woods, son of an Asian mother and an AfricanAmerican father and the youngest golfer to ever win the Masters
Tournament.

Range
June 2008's US Open produced one of the most unexpected and dramatic
showdowns in golf history. Day after day the invincible Tiger Woods
was challenged by Rocco Mediate, a respected journeyman. On Sunday,
both ended play tied at par, forcing a playoff. Defying expectations,
Mediate played Woods to yet another tie, losing only after forcing a
sudden-death showdown. Through it all, Rocco Mediate emerged as one of
the most likable, open, and fascinating golfers. In Are You Kidding
Me?, he tells the full story of these five life-changing days. With
John Feinstein, whose insider knowledge of the golf world is
unparalleled, Mediate relives one of sport's greatest feats, how one
man overcame every obstacle to challenge the game's finest.

The Tiger Rising
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Now for the first time, Tiger Woods reflects
on his record-setting win at the 1997 Masters -- both on and off the
course. In 1997, Tiger Woods was already among the most-watched and
closely examined athletes in history. But it wasn't until the Masters
Tournament that his career would definitively change forever. Woods,
then only 21, won the Masters by a historic 12 shots, which remains
the widest margin of victory in the tournament's history, making it an
iconic moment for him and sports. Now, 20 years later, Woods is ready
to explore his history with the game, how it has changed over the
years, and what it was like winning such an important event. With
never-before-heard stories, this book provides keen insight from one
of the game's all-time greats. Praise for The 1997 Masters "Woods
writes with absorbing focus and profound emotion." -Publishers Weekly
"A vivid and ultimately satisfying read." - Bookpage "As vivid on the
printed page as it was in person." - GolfDigest "Provides a rare
perspective of golf played at the highest level." -Kirkus

The Chosen One
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At the heart of Tiger Woods' accomplishments is the special bond he
shares with his father, mentor and first goal coach, Earl Woods. In
Playing Through, Tiger's dad shares the never-before-told story of the
Woods family. Part autobiography and part ultimate insider's biography
of Tiger, Playing Through is Earl Woods' opportunity to have his say
and pass on lessons he has learned along the way. For the first time,
Earl faces the critics and cynics, addressing head-on the
controversies and rumors that have grabbed headlines. In this brutally
honest account of life with Tiger, Earl reveals how Tiger struggled to
adapt to life as a pro, the racial attacks and hate mail, the painful
sacrifices the family made throughout the years and the real reasons
Tiger left Stanford after just two years. He also tells the untold
story of what happened the night before Tiger's Masters' victory and
the unique philosophy behind all of Tiger's actions, professional and
personal. Earl also shares his own stunning story. Raised by his
sister after losing both of his parents by the time he was 13, he
chose the military over a promising baseball career. He reveals the
racial barriers that tortured him throughout his Army days, how he
found his calling in the Green Berets and shocking details about his
two tours of duty in Vietnam, where he met and befriended the original
"Tiger," for whom his famous son is named. Woven throughout his
recollections is the legacy of his mother and the lessons she imparted
to him about family, faith and hard work -- all of which helped Earl
to nurture and guide his son's talent. A tribute to Tiger, to the
powerful role of family and the bonds between fathers and sons and to
the sport that has made so much possible for the Woods family, Earl's
words will inspire all of us to work hard, dream big and "play
through" life's challenges.

Tiger Woods
The Big Miss is Hank Haney’s candid and surprisingly insightful
account of his tumultuous six-year journey with Tiger Woods, during
which the supremely gifted golfer collected six major championships
and rewrote golf history. Hank was one of the very few people allowed
behind the curtain. He was with Tiger 110 days a year, spoke to him
over 200 days a year, and stayed at his home up to 30 days a year,
observing him in nearly every circumstance: at tournaments, on the
practice range, over meals, with his wife, Elin, and relaxing with
friends. The relationship between the two men began in March 2004 when
Hank received a call from Tiger in which the golf champion asked him
to be his coach. It was a call that would change both men’s lives.
Tiger—only 28 at the time—was by then already an icon, judged by the
sporting press as not only one of the best golfers ever, but possibly
the best athlete ever. Already he was among the world’s highest paid
celebrities. There was an air of mystery surrounding him, an aura of
invincibility. Unique among athletes, Tiger seemed to be able to shrug
off any level of pressure and find a way to win. But Tiger was always
looking to improve, and he wanted Hank’s help. What Hank soon came to
appreciate was that Tiger was one of the most complicated individuals
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he’d ever met, let alone coached. Although Hank had worked with
hundreds of elite golfers and was not easily impressed, there were
days watching Tiger on the range when Hank couldn’t believe what he
was witnessing. On those days, it was impossible to imagine another
human playing golf so perfectly. And yet Tiger is human—and Hank’s
expert eye was adept at spotting where Tiger’s perfection ended and an
opportunity for improvement existed. Always haunting Tiger was his
fear of “the big miss”—the wildly inaccurate golf shot that can ruin
an otherwise solid round—and it was because that type of blunder was
sometimes part of Tiger’s game that Hank carefully redesigned his
swing mechanics. Hank’s most formidable coaching challenge, though,
would be solving the riddle of Tiger’s personality. Wary of the
emotional distractions that might diminish his game and put him
further from his goals, Tiger had developed a variety of tactics to
keep people from getting too close, and not even Hank—or Tiger’s
family and friends, for that matter—was spared “the treatment.” Toward
the end of Tiger and Hank’s time together, the champion’s laser-like
focus began to blur and he became less willing to put in punishing
hours practicing—a disappointment to Hank, who saw in Tiger’s behavior
signs that his pupil had developed a conflicted relationship with the
game. Hints that Tiger hungered to reinvent himself were present in
his bizarre infatuation with elite military training, and—in a
development Hank didn’t see coming—in the scandal that would make
headlines in late 2009. It all added up to a big miss that Hank, try
as he might, couldn’t save Tiger from. There’s never been a book about
Tiger Woods that is as intimate and revealing—or one so wise about
what it takes to coach a superstar athlete.

Dear Tiger: A Book for Tiger Woods and for Us All
This book, with more than 100 full-color photos, describes not only
Tiger Woods's two Open triumphs, but also his PGA Championship and
Canadian Open victory.

Start Something
This exciting behind-the-scenes examination of golf champion Tiger
Woods looks specifically at the most crucial time in Woods's young
career: the enormous pressure he was under to win his 3rd straight
U.S. Amateur title; his decision to turn professional; & his stunning
initial success, winning two PGA titles in just seven outings. The
author is award-winning golf writer Tim Rosaforte, a senior writer at
Sports Illustrated, who has closely followed his subject since Tiger
was 14 & first competed in the PGA Junior Championship. Rosaforte
captures Woods from the day Tiger's father first put a gold club in
the young boy's hands, through his remarkable amateur victories, to
his heralded emergence on the regular PGA Tour in 1996. Color photos.

Playing Through
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For the first time, champion Tiger Woods reveals the five secrets to
his amazing success--a combination of physical, metaphysical and
psychological practices he uses daily to keep his game in top shape.

In Every Kid There Lurks A Tiger
"I challenge you to make a difference in the world, to reach higher
and farther than you ever imagined. I challenge you to start
something." -- Tiger Woods, from the foreword Are you ready for a
challenge? Are you ready to make a real difference in your life, and
the world around you? You can do it even if you're not Tiger Woods.
You can be a winner at school, and with your friends, your family,
your team. You can be the superstar of your own life. And you can
start today. Tiger didn't start out as a champion. But his father Earl
taught him unforgettable lessons about dreaming big, reaching goals,
and believing with all his heart that anything is possible. He showed
Tiger that anyone can make a difference in the world by reaching out
and caring about others. And now Tiger's dad is sharing those lessons
and ideas with you, so you can be a champion at whatever you do. Earl
Woods and the Tiger Woods Foundation want you to Start Something. In
this book you'll find dozens of ways you can start something new, and
make the world a better place one step at a time. Some are about
action, and some will just give you something to think about. Help a
little kid clean up a park • settle an argument • write down one thing
each day that you're proud of • donate school supplies to a needy
school • ask your parents about their day • include the kid who always
gets left out • refuse to give up • and much more Try a few or try
them all. Just try. Dare to set an example that others can follow.
Dare to be great. Dare to set goals that only you can achieve. Packed
with Tiger-tested advice and creative ideas for helping others, this
book offers powerful insight into how you can build the kind of
confidence that makes Tiger great, create goals that can help you make
your way in the world, and take practical steps when you find yourself
feeling overwhelmed. As Earl writes, "You are a miracle, and you can
make miracles happen. Celebrate yourself, for all the things that make
you special and unique. Remember: Anyone can be part of the pack, but
there is only one of you."

Tiger Woods
All eat from the bowl of life. Tiger Woods just has a bigger spoon. So
writes Curt Sampson in his ground-breaking account of the current
state of golf. Tiger Woods has changed golf forever. His mix of power
and skill combines with his extraordinary business savvy to make Woods
the biggest global sports figure since Michael Jordan. Like Jordan,
Woods' competitive signature is equal parts inspiration and
intimidation. But what about the other guys? It's either catch up or
give up for the rest of the golfing world, and in Chasing Tiger Curt
Sampson exuberantly charts the state of the game as the new century
unfolds. There are Duval and Mickelson and a host of other stars, of
Page 6/18

File Type PDF Tiger Woods Heart Of A Champion
course, but there are also the junior golfers and their parents,
corporate America, agents, instructors, fans, and the media. Just as
he did in his controversial bestsellers Hogan and The Masters, Sampson
digs deep to uncover stories that wouldn't otherwise be told. There's
the golf course employee in Austin whose admiration for Woods leads
him to spend every waking minute mimicking his hero (including the
trademark pumping fist, only here it's on the practice green). There's
the awestruck unemployed talk show host who stretches the bounds of
good taste and hero worship with his Web site, Tigerwoodsisgod.com. At
the other end of the scale is Charles Howell III, skinny as a 2-iron,
a up-and-coming player who has been tapped by Jack Nicklaus to be the
next great challenge to Woods. Howell is the anti-Tiger: a man
unfailingly friendly to fans and media, recently married, opinionated,
and entirely lacking in caution, yet he struggles to earn enough money
to make the Tour. Curt Sampson has written an affectionate yet wary
account of one extraordinary man's impact on the world of sport. By
turns moving, hilarious, and eye-opening, Chasing Tiger is a wonderful
addition to the golf canon.

Live Love Tiger Woods Journal
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER "Reilly pokes more holes in Trump's claims
than there are sand traps on all of his courses combined. It is by
turns amusing and alarming." -- The New Yorker "Golf is the spine of
this shocking, wildly humorous book, but humanity is its flesh and
spirit." -- Chicago Sun-Times "Every one of Trump's most disgusting
qualities surfaces in golf." -- The Ringer An outrageous indictment of
Donald Trump's appalling behavior when it comes to golf -- on and off
the green -- and what it reveals about his character. Donald Trump
loves golf. He loves to play it, buy it, build it, and operate it. He
owns 14 courses around the world and runs another five, all of which
he insists are the best on the planet. He also claims he's a 3
handicap, almost never loses, and has won an astonishing 18 club
championships. How much of all that is true? Almost none of it,
acclaimed sportswriter Rick Reilly reveals in this unsparing look at
Trump in the world of golf. Based on Reilly's own experiences with
Trump as well as interviews with over 100 golf pros, amateurs,
developers, and caddies, Commander in Cheat is a startling and at
times hilarious indictment of Trump and his golf game. You'll learn
how Trump cheats (sometimes with the help of his caddies and Secret
Service agents), lies about his scores (the "Trump Bump"), tells
whoppers about the rank of his courses and their worth (declaring that
every one of them is worth $50 million), and tramples the etiquette of
the game (driving on greens doesn't help). Trump doesn't brag so much,
though, about the golf contractors he stiffs, the course neighbors he
intimidates, or the way his golf decisions wind up infecting his
political ones. For Trump, it's always about winning. To do it, he
uses the tricks he picked up from the hustlers at the public course
where he learned the game as a college kid, and then polished as one
of the most bombastic businessmen of our time. As Reilly writes, "Golf
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is like bicycle shorts. It reveals a lot about a man." Commander in
Cheat "paints a side-splitting portrait of a congenital cheater"
(Esquire), revealing all kinds of unsightly truths Trump has been
hiding.

Roaring Back
Great competitor, top shotmaker, the only player to win the U.S.
Amateur three times, a smashing first year on the pro tour at age
20-Tiger Woods is a sports phenomenon. Now discover how he did it and
what it cost him in a riveting story that captures the heart and soul
of a magnificent American athlete. -The poignant love story behind his
parents' marriage and a soldier's promise to name his son "Tiger" -A
son's talent, a father's ambitions, and the tough mental games geared
to either break him or make him a champion -The truth about college
and his decision to go pro -A revealing close-up of Tiger under
pressure, his most dramatic play-offs, and his worst rookie-year
mistake -The big money: $40 million Nike deal and the hot Titleist
contract -The race card-who played it and why-and how Tiger changed
the game forever -His journey to the 1997 Masters and a spot on the
U.S. Ryder Cup Team

The Heart of a Golfer
“Fascinating[Bamberger] knows the world of professional golf, and the
pressures it exacts, like few others.” —The Wall Street Journal It’s
one of the greatest comebacks of all time. And for Tiger Woods—his
game, his body, and his life in shambles—getting back to the winner’s
circle was only half the story. Here’s the rest of it. Tiger Woods’s
long descent into a personal and professional hell reached bottom in
the early hours of Memorial Day in 2017. Woods’s DUI arrest that night
came on the heels of a desperate spinal surgery, just weeks after he
told close friends he might never play tournament golf again. His mug
shot and alarming arrest video were painful to look at and, for Woods,
a deep humiliation. The former paragon of discipline now found himself
hopelessly lost and out of control, exposed for all the world to see.
That episode could have marked the beginning of Tiger’s end. It proved
to be the opposite. Instead of sinking beneath the public disgrace of
drug abuse and the private despair of a battered and ailing body,
Woods embarked on the long road to redeeming himself. In The Second
Life of Tiger Woods, Michael Bamberger, who has covered Woods since
the golfer was an amateur, draws upon his deep network of sources
inside locker rooms, caddie yards, clubhouses, fitness trailers, and
back offices to tell the true and inspiring story of the legend’s
return. Packed with new information and graced by insight, Bamberger’s
story reveals how this iconic athlete clawed his way back to the top.
Here you’ll meet the people who have shaped and saved Tiger’s life.
It’s a disparate group: a Florida police officer, an old friend from
Tiger’s boyhood, his girlfriend, his manager, his caddie. You’ll go
inside the ropes and see Tiger’s interactions with fellow pros, with
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broadcasters and rules officials and Tour executives, with legends
young (Rory McIlroy) and old (Jack Nicklaus) and in between (Fred
Couples). On the Sunday before Masters Sunday, you’ll join Tiger as he
takes a long, slow, contemplative walk across Augusta National, and
you’ll be with him again seven days later in the splendid isolation of
the tee at thirteen, in the rain, his right foot slipping while he
swings his driver at 120 miles per hour. This is an intimate portrait
of a man who has spent his life in front of the camera but has done
his best to make sure he was never really known. Here is Tiger,
barefoot, in handcuffs, showing a police officer a witty and selfdeprecating side of himself that the public never sees. Here is Tiger
on the verge of tears with his children at the British Open. Here is
Tiger trying to express his gratitude to his mother at a ceremony at
the Rose Garden. In these pages, Tiger is funny, cold, generous, selfabsorbed, inspiring—and real. The Second Life of Tiger Woods is not
only the saga of an exceptional man but also a celebration of second
chances. Bamberger’s bracingly honest book is about what Tiger Woods
did, and about what any of us can do, when we face our demons head-on.

Tiger Woods
Explores the life and golf career of Tiger Woods.

This Golfing Life
Tom Callahan has written the seminal book on golfing great Tiger
Woods. Woods, who has gone out of his way to protect his privacy, has
never allowed himself to get close enough to a writer to be properly
examined on the page. And, as a consequence, his fans know relatively
little about him except what’s divulged in quick tournament interviews
or the scarce information parsed out on occasion by one of his
handlers. Which is to say, we know next to nothing about one of the
most famous people in the world. Callahan, commonly regarded as one of
the best all-round sports writers in the country, has followed Tiger
around the world of golf for more than seven years, enjoying a certain
access to the man and his family. He even went so far as to travel to
Vietnam to learn the fate of the South Vietnamese soldier who was Earl
Wood’s best friend during the war—and his son’s namesake. Tiger is
twenty years old when the book opens and twenty-seven when it closes.
During those years, Callahan covered Woods at all the Majors,
including the Masters, the U.S. Open, and the British Open,
culminating in Tiger’s heart-stopping race to make history by
clinching the string of Majors affectionately nicknamed the Tiger
Slam. As the pulse of golf was measured by the curve of his swing,
Tiger made everyone’s heart skip a beat as he attempted to win the
Grand Slam a year later. Along the way, Tom Callahan hears from
everyone who is anyone in the world of Tiger Woods, including Phil
Mickelson, Jack Nicklaus, David Duval, Butch Harmon, Ernie Els, and,
of course, Tiger’s rather ubiquitous mother and father. As much as we
learn about Tiger—how he sees himself in relation to the courses he
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plays on and the players he has learned from and competed with—we also
enjoy a bird’s-eye view of golf as it is now with Tiger on the scene,
and as it was for centuries before. In Search of Tiger catalogs and
dissects moments and influences in Tiger’s guarded life and
unprecedented career—moments that unveil him, his awesome drive, and
his enormous talent. Tom Callahan has written a classic of its kind, a
book to rank with the best in its genre. He has done what few have
even attempted— he has found the real Tiger Woods.

Positive Mind, Healthy Heart
Soon to be an HBO documentary from Academy Award–winning producer Alex
Gibney The #1 New York Times bestseller based on years of reporting
and interviews with more than 250 people from every corner of Tiger
Woods’s life—this “comprehensive, propulsive…and unsparing” (The New
Yorker) biography is “an ambitious 360-degree portrait of golf’s most
scrutinized figure…brimming with revealing details” (Golf Digest). In
2009, Tiger Woods was the most famous athlete on the planet, a
transcendent star of almost unfathomable fame and fortune living what
appeared to be the perfect life. But it turned out he had been living
a double life for years—one that exploded in the aftermath of a
Thanksgiving night crash that exposed his serial infidelity and sent
his personal and professional lives over a cliff. In this “searing
biography of golf’s most blazing talent” (GOLF magazine), Jeff
Benedict and Armen Keteyian dig deep behind the headlines to produce a
richly reported answer to the question that has mystified millions of
sports fans for nearly a decade: who is Tiger Woods, really? Drawing
on more than four hundred interviews with people from every corner of
Woods’s life—many of whom have never spoken about him on the record
before—Benedict and Keteyian construct a captivating psychological
profile of a mixed race child programmed by an attention-grabbing
father and the original Tiger Mom to be the “chosen one,” to change
not just the game of golf, but the world as well. But at what cost?
Benedict and Keteyian provide the starling answers in this definitive
biography that is destined to linger in the minds of readers for years
to come. “Irresistible…Immensely readable…Benedict and Keteyian bring
us along for the ride in a whirlwind of a biography that reads honest
and true” (The Wall Street Journal). Ultimately, Tiger Woods is “a big
American story…exhilarating, depressing, tawdry, and moving in almost
equal measure” (The New York Times).

Tiger Woods
“Fascinating[Bamberger] knows the world of professional golf, and the
pressures it exacts, like few others.” —The Wall Street Journal It’s
one of the greatest comebacks of all time. And for Tiger Woods—his
game, his body, and his life in shambles—getting back to the winner’s
circle was only half the story. Here’s the rest of it. Tiger Woods’s
long descent into a personal and professional hell reached bottom in
the early hours of Memorial Day in 2017. Woods’s DUI arrest that night
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came on the heels of a desperate spinal surgery, just weeks after he
told close friends he might never play tournament golf again. His mug
shot and alarming arrest video were painful to look at and, for Woods,
a deep humiliation. The former paragon of discipline now found himself
hopelessly lost and out of control, exposed for all the world to see.
That episode could have marked the beginning of Tiger’s end. It proved
to be the opposite. Instead of sinking beneath the public disgrace of
drug abuse and the private despair of a battered and ailing body,
Woods embarked on the long road to redeeming himself. In The Second
Life of Tiger Woods, Michael Bamberger, who has covered Woods since
the golfer was an amateur, draws upon his deep network of sources
inside locker rooms, caddie yards, clubhouses, fitness trailers, and
back offices to tell the true and inspiring story of the legend’s
return. Packed with new information and graced by insight, Bamberger’s
story reveals how this iconic athlete clawed his way back to the top.
Here you’ll meet the people who have shaped and saved Tiger’s life.
It’s a disparate group: a Florida police officer, an old friend from
Tiger’s boyhood, his girlfriend, his manager, his caddie. You’ll go
inside the ropes and see Tiger’s interactions with fellow pros, with
broadcasters and rules officials and Tour executives, with legends
young (Rory McIlroy) and old (Jack Nicklaus) and in between (Fred
Couples). On the Sunday before Masters Sunday, you’ll join Tiger as he
takes a long, slow, contemplative walk across Augusta National, and
you’ll be with him again seven days later in the splendid isolation of
the tee at thirteen, in the rain, his right foot slipping while he
swings his driver at 120 miles per hour. This is an intimate portrait
of a man who has spent his life in front of the camera but has done
his best to make sure he was never really known. Here is Tiger,
barefoot, in handcuffs, showing a police officer a witty and selfdeprecating side of himself that the public never sees. Here is Tiger
on the verge of tears with his children at the British Open. Here is
Tiger trying to express his gratitude to his mother at a ceremony at
the Rose Garden. In these pages, Tiger is funny, cold, generous, selfabsorbed, inspiring—and real. The Second Life of Tiger Woods is not
only the saga of an exceptional man but also a celebration of second
chances. Bamberger’s bracingly honest book is about what Tiger Woods
did, and about what any of us can do, when we face our demons head-on.

Commander in Cheat
A Senior PGA touring pro golfer demonstrates how the goals of golfing
can be compared to the goals of Christians, sharing parables based on
his course experiences while providing practical and inspirational
golf advice.

How I Play Golf
A biography of the talented young golfer who won his first U.S.
Amateur Championship in 1994 at age 19 and was named Sports
Illustrated Sportsman of the Year in 1996.
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Paper Tiger
Presents a biography of the professional golfer, who at the age of
twenty-one, became the first person of color and the youngest player
to win the Masters Golf Tournament.

Men in Green
Presents the life and career of Tiger Woods, the youngest person to
win both the United States Amateur Golf Tournament and the Masters
Tournament.

Chasing Tiger
Articles and photographs chronicle the young golfer's career from his
first appearance in Sports illustrated in 1990 to his debut season as
a professional

Tiger Woods
Traces the author's year-long attempt to earn a competitor's spot at
the PGA Tour Qualifying School, an endeavor marked by such challenges
as crash diets, sports psychiatrists, and obscure tournaments. 30,000
first printing.

Tiger Woods
The instant New York Times bestseller from acclaimed Sports
Illustrated writer Michael Bamberger—a warm, nostalgic, intimately
reported account of golf’s greatest generation, and “maybe the best
golf book I’ve ever read” (Bill Reynolds, The Providence Journal).
With “exceptional insight into some of America’s greatest players over
the last half-century” (The Philadelphia Inquirer), Men in Green is to
golf what Roger Kahn’s The Boys of Summer was to baseball: a bighearted account of the sport’s greats, from the household names to the
private legends, those behind-the-curtain giants who never made the
headlines. Michael Bamberger, who has covered the game for twenty
years at Sports Illustrated, shows us the big names as we’ve never
seen them before: Arnold Palmer, Jack Nicklaus, Tom Watson, Curtis
Strange, Fred Couples—and the late Ken Venturi. But he also chronicles
the legendary figures known only to insiders, who nevertheless have
left an indelible mark on the sport. There’s a club pro, a teaching
pro, an old black Southern caddie. There’s a tournament director in
his seventies, a TV director in his eighties, and a USGA executive in
his nineties. All these figures, from the marquee names to the
unknowns, have changed the game. What they all share is a game that
courses through their collective veins like a drug. Was golf better
back in the day? Men in Green weaves a history of the modern game that
is personal, touching, inviting, and new. This meditation on aging and
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a celebration of the game is “a nostalgic visit and reminiscence with
those who fashioned golf history…and should be cherished” (Golf
Digest).

Training a Tiger
Reflections on the game by the Sports lllustrated writer and nationalbestselling author of The Swinger. Michael Bamberger has lived the
game of golf as few others have—from his experience as one of the
first white, college-educated caddies in 1985, to hanging out with
Arnold Palmer at the Masters. This Golfing Life brings together
Bamberger’s acclaimed, intimate profiles of stars (Tiger, Jack, and
Annika to name a few), as well as the behind-the-scenes people who
make the game what it is. In his last round of golf before an
amputation, Bamberger’s high school golf coach, John Sifaneck, makes
his first hole-in-one; John Stark gets Bamberger to relearn the game
as a Scotsman; Bob Rubin, a Wall Street master-of-the-universe, builds
his own golf course—one so difficult he can’t break one hundred on it;
Bruce Edwards continues to caddie for Tom Watson while dying of ALS
(Lou Gehrig’s disease). Bamberger interweaves these stories with his
own life in a way that will remind golfers why they love the game.

Tiger Woods Made Me Look Like a Genius
Earl Woods, the father of young Eldrick "Tiger" Woods, was widely
ridiculed in 1996 when, in an article anointing his son as Sports
Illustrated's Sportsman of the Year, he likened Tiger's potential
impact to that of a messiah. This unseemly proclamation appeared to
embody all the worst elements of the dreaded sports-parent who seeks
financial windfall and personal validation by pushing his child to
excel on the diamond, the gridiron, the court, or the fairways. But in
light of all we know now about Tiger Woods, David Owen asks in The
Chosen One, who is to say that it wasn't Tiger's transcendent
greatness all along that induced his father to guide him, rather than
the father pushing the son? Not since the dawn of competitive
tournament golf has anyone distanced himself from the rest of the
world the way Tiger has. He is the best there is at nearly every
aspect of the game: the longest driver, the strongest iron player, the
most creative around the greens, and so sharp a clutch putter that
when he putts well the tournament is over, and when he putts badly he
often wins anyway. He is a breakthrough athlete in a sport remarkably
resistant to them; in every tournament, Tiger has to beat a hundredplus competitors, any of whom can take away a title with a four-day
hot streak. When Michael Jordan won all his back-to-back
championships, each night he only had to beat one team. Tiger is also
a breakthrough athlete as one of the first true multicultural icons.
There are African-American, Asian, Native American, and Caucasian
elements to his roots; he carries with him parts of so many
ethnicities that he not only shatters stereotypes but renders the
whole notion of racial classification irrelevant. It is ironic that
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such an athlete would emerge in golf, America's most tradition-bound
and racially insensitive sport. In The Chosen One, gifted essayist
David Owen ponders the social, economic, and athletic implications of
this amazing young man. We are only beginning to see all the ways that
Tiger Woods might reshape the world. Owen's thoughtful, incisive,
elegant, and provocative work examines this phenomenon unlike any the
fields of play have ever seen, in a book that will stand alongside
John McPhee's A Sense of Where You Are (about Princeton forward Bill
Bradley) among the classic works of sports philosophy.

Tiger Woods
Here's the problem: 17 million Americans suffer from heart disease,
and every year 1 million of them will be just lucky enough to survive
a heart attack. They know they must change their lives—their diet,
their stress, the amount of exercise they do. And not for a few
months, but forever. Most don't do it. What they need, as much as lowfat recipes and fitness plans, is daily motivation—a reassuring yet nononsense guide to staying the course to heart health. Here's the
solution: From Joseph C. Piscatella, one of the longest-surviving
bypass patients in the U.S.—31 years and counting—comes a supportive,
generous, think-positive book that shares the secret of his
extraordinary success. This is the stuff that kept Joe going—a yearlong selection of motivational stories, inspirations, quotes, wisdom,
meditations, tips, and more. When it's 5:00 A.M. and raining outside
and you're tempted to skip that morning jog, remember "runner" Bob
Ireland, a Vietnam vet who lost both legs in the war yet finished the
New York marathon using only his arms, the first person ever to do so.
Think little things don't make a difference? Take a lesson from golf:
An average of less than 1.5 strokes per round in the 2002 season made
a $5.6 million difference in earnings between #1 golfer (Tiger Woods)
and #10 golfer (Sergio Ggarcia). And why a book of everyday entries?
"People often say that motivation doesn't last. Well, neither does
bathing—that's why we recommend it daily."—Zig Ziglar.

Tiger Woods
Tiger Woods Fan Notebook, very useful for writing diaries and daily
journals. You can use it to write down your thoughts, ideas, basically
anything. Exclusive Features: 120 Blank Lined White Pages Classic and
Portable Practical for both young and adult people An ideal gift for
any occasion Premium Matte Cover Design Can be used as a journal,
notebook, diary, composition book for school For everyday use Check
out our Author's page ( MadeFromHome Publishing ) for more exclusive
content.

The Second Life of Tiger Woods
In thirty five letters to Tiger Woods, psychotherapist Bob Beverley
Page 14/18

File Type PDF Tiger Woods Heart Of A Champion
illumines the possible dynamics behind the fall of Tiger
Woodsâ€”dynamics that are a part of every human life. He offers wisdom
on relationships, affairs and the many ways we cheat ourselves and one
another. He explores related issues of guilt, shame, forgiveness,
leaving people behind and starting over again.This is a book written
for real people with real problemsâ€”who want to make their life
better.If you want to throw stones at Tiger Woods, do not buy this
book. If you want to be wiser about relationships, your inner life and
the illusions of our world, buy this book today.

In Search of Tiger
WINNER OF THE 2019, 2005, 2002, 2001 and 1997 MASTERS. In
UNPRECEDENTED: ME AND THE MASTERS, Tiger Woods shares in his own words
the story of the original Masters tournament that took him to
greatness, all of which has paved the way for one of the most
phenomenal comebacks in sporting history. 'To come back and win the
Masters after all the highs and lows is a testament to excellence,
grit and determination' BARACK OBAMA In 1997, Tiger Woods was already
among the most watched and closely examined athletes in history. But
it wasn't until the Masters Tournament that Tiger Woods's career would
definitively change for ever. Tiger Woods, then only 21, won the
Masters by a historic 12 shots, which remains the widest margin of
victory in the tournament's history, making it arguably among the most
seminal events in golf. He was the first African-American/Asian player
to win the Masters, and this at the Augusta National Golf Club,
perhaps the most exclusive club in the world, and one that had in 1990
admitted its first black member. More than twenty years after his
first historic win, Tiger Woods explores his life with the game, with
the Masters tournament itself, about how golf has changed over the
past twenty years, and what it was like winning such an event. Woods
will also open up about his relationship with father Earl Woods,
dispelling previous misconceptions, and will candidly reveal many
never-before-heard stories. Written by one of the game's all-time
greats, this book will provide keen insight on the Masters then and
now as well as on the sport itself. 'Greatness like no other' SERENA
WILLIAMS

Tiger Woods
Photographs and text depict Tiger Woods in a variety of settings doing
what he does best, winning golf tournaments.

Tiger Woods
The incredible true story of Tiger Woods’s dramatic comeback following
his humbling and very public personal, physical, and professional
setbacks. One publicly imploded marriage. Two car accidents. Eight
surgeries. And now, a miracle of hard work and storied talent: five
Page 15/18

File Type PDF Tiger Woods Heart Of A Champion
Masters wins. Once hailed as “the greatest closer in history” before
he fell further than any beloved athlete in America’s memory, Tiger
swung at the world’s wildest expectations and beat the skeptics with
his April 2019 Masters championship. Roaring Back traces his road to
Augusta and the improbable, phenomenal comeback of one of the greatest
golfers in history. New York Times–bestselling author Curt Sampson
details the highs and lows of Woods’s career in three gripping acts.
From his startling loss at the 2009 PGA Championship, detrimental
obsession with his swing, and that infamous night involving an ex-wife
and a nine-iron…to adoring fans and lucrative sponsors turning their
backs, exclusive interviews with past instructors and PGA tour peers,
and an arrest complete with a toxicology report . . . finally to Tiger
coming from behind for his fifth green jacket as the crowd rumbled in
Georgia, and how his comeback rivals those of the most dramatic in his
sport. Sampson also places Woods’s defeats and triumphs in the context
of historic comebacks by other notable golfers like Ben Hogan, Skip
Alexander, Aaron Silton, and Charlie Beljan, finding the forty-threeyear-old alone on the green for his trajectory of victory against all
odds. As this enthralling book reveals, Tiger never doubted the
perseverance of the winner in the mirror. “Sampson admirably details
all the highs and lows.” —Jim Nantz, CBS Sports

The Second Life of Tiger Woods
Soon to be an HBO documentary from Academy Award–winning producer Alex
Gibney The #1 New York Times bestseller based on years of reporting
and interviews with more than 250 people from every corner of Tiger
Woods’s life—this “comprehensive, propulsive…and unsparing” (The New
Yorker) biography is “an ambitious 360-degree portrait of golf’s most
scrutinized figure…brimming with revealing details” (Golf Digest). In
2009, Tiger Woods was the most famous athlete on the planet, a
transcendent star of almost unfathomable fame and fortune living what
appeared to be the perfect life. But it turned out he had been living
a double life for years—one that exploded in the aftermath of a
Thanksgiving night crash that exposed his serial infidelity and sent
his personal and professional lives over a cliff. In this “searing
biography of golf’s most blazing talent” (GOLF magazine), Jeff
Benedict and Armen Keteyian dig deep behind the headlines to produce a
richly reported answer to the question that has mystified millions of
sports fans for nearly a decade: who is Tiger Woods, really? Drawing
on more than four hundred interviews with people from every corner of
Woods’s life—many of whom have never spoken about him on the record
before—Benedict and Keteyian construct a captivating psychological
profile of a mixed race child programmed by an attention-grabbing
father and the original Tiger Mom to be the “chosen one,” to change
not just the game of golf, but the world as well. But at what cost?
Benedict and Keteyian provide the starling answers in this definitive
biography that is destined to linger in the minds of readers for years
to come. “Irresistible…Immensely readable…Benedict and Keteyian bring
us along for the ride in a whirlwind of a biography that reads honest
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and true” (The Wall Street Journal). Ultimately, Tiger Woods is “a big
American story…exhilarating, depressing, tawdry, and moving in almost
equal measure” (The New York Times).

Tiger Woods
Tiger Woods's former high-school golf coach combines practical advice
on golfing techniqes and instruction in five simple techniques for
taking strokes off one's game with anecdotes and personal
reminiscences about his prized athlete. Original.
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